
Fairglen Elementary 
School 

Newsletter 

 

February 13, 2024 

Dear Fairglen Families, 

Great things are continuing to happen at Fairglen Elementary and I wanted to spotlight a few of 

them this month for those of you that may have missed some of the exciting news: 

We had over 100 people join us for Literacy Night 

(STEM Night and Math Night are coming soon!) 

We got a new playground and it opened on 2/14/2024 

Super Science Saturdays for Grades 3
rd

-6
th
 will start soon  

(Please send in permission slips to attend) 

 

Congratulations to our Science Fair Winners! 

 

 

Proud to be your principal, 

Mrs. Meraz 

Chemistry Physics Animal Science Health Science Plant Science Math Science 

Payton C. Chase G. Callie R. Cadence A. Marissa L. Cody S. 

Tucker B. Collin F-T Addison D. Adalena J. Kiley A.   

Miranda R-F Clint B.   Lillith H. Autumn B. 
  

February 15 5:00—7:00  Science Night—Orlando Science Center  

February 19    President’s Day—NO SCHOOL 

February 21    Grade 2—Brevard Zoo 

March 1    Grade 6—Sea World Science Trip  



 

Dates:  SATURDAY’s at Fairglen Elementary School  Grades 3—6  

#1- February 24 
#2- March 9 
#3- April 6 
#4- April 27 
8:00 -11:30 (Snack from 8-8:30-pickup 11:30-12:00) 
         **Drop off at the front office** 

Learning Topics/Activities: 

*Fun hands-on learning  
*Learn about rocks, minerals, Forms of Energy, Nature of Science and so much more!!! 

 
Please fill out information below this line, cut off and return to your homeroom teacher. 

Keep the top portion to mark your calendar of dates and times for drop off and pick up �  
***Please return to your homeroom teacher no later than February 8th. 

My child ________________________________________ will NOT participate in the ASP. 

 

My child ________________________________________ will participate in the ASP. 

***** Fill out information below: 

Parent Name:______________________________________Phone#____________________________ 
 
Transportation: Your child must be dropped off and picked up from Science Saturdays. The walker 
gate will be closed. Students may not walk or ride bikes on Science Saturdays. 

National School Breakfast Week is March 4-8, 2024 

National School Breakfast Week (NSBW) celebrates the importance of a nutritious school 

breakfast in fueling students for success.  This special observance during the first week of 

March celebrates the National School Breakfast Program and the many ways it gives kids a 

great start every day.  

®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®®


